
 

   

         
1. The old version required that every importer must get their own certificate with their name. The 

modification says that there might be a main certificate holder, and we can now apply for additional 
certificates for all the importers. Even though, the main certificate must be under the name of the Mexican 
company related to the applicant or manufacturer or the actual importer.  
 

2. The old version required to submit to NYCE 2 samples of each model, and NYCE should keep one sample 
and send the other sample to our lab. The new procedure requires to submit only one sample and the 
same sample will be sent to the lab for testing. NYCE will not keep samples anymore. So, we require one 
conducted and one radiated sample only, as always. There is no need to send a third sample anymore. 
 
 

3. The old procedure established that the test report is only valid for 60 days. The modification says that it is 
valid for 90 days. 
 

4. The old procedure required that we sent to IFETEL the test report of every product after finishing testing. 
The modification proposes not to send the test report to IFETEL anymore. Only if IFETEL considers it 
necessary, they will call us and ask for the test report for some product. 
 
 

5. On family certificates applied (open the project) after June 27th, if we want to add a new model to the 
family, it will be only document application. 

 
 

 

 


